
 

 

 

 

 

Bus trip with the gamecocks 

Sunday, December 18 vs. North Carolina 

Carolina’s challenge – Myrtle Beach Convention Center 

Myrtle beach, SC  

Travel with the Gamecocks to Myrtle Beach for their game against North 

Carolina on December 18th! Reservations for the Gamecock fan bus are now 

available. For $35 you get a seat on a luxury motor coach, box lunch and game 

ticket. 

The bus will depart at 10 am from the Park Street side of the Carolina 

Coliseum and return to Columbia approximately 30 minutes after the game.  

For more information, please call Dianne Palmer at 803.777.0371. 

Space is limited to 50 people! 
10 am: Depart from Carolina Coliseum on Park Street side 

3 pm: South Carolina vs. North Carolina 
Return to Columbia approximately 30 minutes after completion of the game 

 
Name:__________________________________________ Email:____________________________________ 

Number Attending:________________________________ Amount Included:__________________________ 
Make check payable to South Carolina Athletics 

Mail completed form with payment to: 
South Carolina Women’s Basketball Office – Bus Trip 

1051 Blossom St. 
Columbia, SC 29208 

For more information, contact Dianne Palmer at 803.777.0371. 


